Dike, Darlene

From: Marie Helene English _
Sent: 06 March 2015 17:21

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/1098/T

To the attention of Gerry Oxford:

| have spoken to you on the phone regarding the above and here are my comments following our
conversation:

- lam in principle against the felling of trees ( especially when they are covered by a TPO,
needless to say).

- As | am sure you have seen when you came to visit, this tree is a beautiful feature all around: it
can be seen from the High Street ( Swain's Lane) or even the entrance of the Heath at Parliament
Hill Fields. This tree does enhance the Conservation Area, the local wildlife and indeed our visual
amenity( rear garden of 3 Hillway). It has some very pretty "silver" leaves in the summer that we
are very fond of.

- this is why | wish to object to its felling unless you assess as a tree officer that it is in too poor a
condition.

- in case it can be saved, | am in favour of trying to do everything possible to aim for this result.

| would be very grateful if you could kindly let me know what your decision was and why.

Many thanks for your attention and your time.

Marie- Helene English
3 Hillway
London N6 6QB



